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September 9, 2024 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director   
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 
 

RE: Navitas KY NG, LLC – Alternative Rate Filing  
Case No. 2024-00252 – Response to Filing Deficiencies  

 
Dear Executive Director Bridwell: 
 
 On behalf of Navitas KY NG, LLC (“Navitas”), please accept this letter and its enclosure 
in response to your letter of August 29, 2024, regarding Navitas’ Application for Alternative Rate 
Filing (“ARF”) submitted in the above-referenced matter on August 2, 2024.  Your letter described 
two (2) filing deficiencies, both concerning detail about non-recurring fees referenced in the 
Customer Notice. 
 
 Enclosed is an updated Notice reflecting the present and proposed amounts of the non-
recurring fees for which a change is proposed, including the amounts of the changes requested in 
both dollar amounts and percentage changes.  The revised Customer Notice is submitted herewith 
as Attachment 1.  At this time, Navitas has not re-mailed the revised Customer Notice as no 
deficiency was identified with respect to 807 KAR 5:076 § 5(2) and it appears re-mailing may be 
unnecessary. Navitas will re-issue the revised Customer Notice upon further direction from the 
Commission; attempts to contact Commission Staff by telephone have been unsuccessful.   
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, the undersigned certifies that a copy of this Read 1st 
Letter and its enclosures have been electronically transmitted to the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission on the date first set forth above, and there are currently no parties that the Commission 
has excused from participation by electronic means.  
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 Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns, and thank you for your 
assistance with this matter. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        /s/ M. Evan Buckley 
 
         

M. Evan Buckley 
 
Enclosure 
 
 

 
Certification 

  
I hereby certify that a copy of this Read 1st Letter and its enclosures have been served 

electronically on all parties of record through the use of the Commission’s electronic filing system, 
and there are currently no parties that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic 
means. Pursuant to the Commission’s July 22, 2021 Order in Case No. 2020-00085, a paper copy 
of this filing has not been transmitted to the Commission. 

 
  
/s/ M. Evan Buckley 

        M. Evan Buckley 
 

 


